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Search For Missing Trailer Continues
(KMZA)--A trailer, valued at around $5,000, remains missing, and the Nemaha County Sheriff's
Office is working to find it. 

According to a news release, the 2012 Southern enclosed 24-foot trailer, was stolen from 2910 O
Road, a mile north of Bern. The Sheriff's Office reports the crime happened between 10:00 on the
night of August 27th and 7:00 the next morning. 

The trailer contained a variety of hand and power tools along with construction equipment. 

There's not yet any word regarding possible suspects in the case, and the investigation is ongoing. 
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